
Meeting with Colombian consul

Consell de Formentera President Alejandra Ferrer and Vice-President Ana Juan met yesterday
with the Colombian consul in the Balearic Islands, Rafael Guillermo Arismendy Jiménez. The
consul came to introduce himself, seizing the occasion of a locally scheduled visit by the
Colombian Mobile Consulate.

  

The Mobile Consulate will make regular visits to Formentera so that islanders of Colombian
descent can perform formalities like passport requests, birth registration and more.

  

President Ferrer offered collaboration in everything Colombian citizens may need on
Formentera. In fact, Formentera’s government is providing space for the Mobile Consulate,
which set up yesterday in the conference room of the Formentera Day Centre.

  

In the Balearic Islands there are 25,000 people of Colombian descent, 13% of whom live on
Formentera.
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